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“my choice”

It’s time to choose a college.

Time to decide on a direction for your future. 

You’ve read a lot of brochures.

Surfed a lot of web sites. 

Listened to a lot of advice, most of it from people twice your age.

You’ve got plenty of options. 

So what makes Eastern Michigan your best choice? 

To answer that, turn to the real experts.

The people who were in your place one or two or three years ago.

The students who decided that Eastern was their choice…

and their direction.



Eastern Michigan is a
university with a long
tradition of educational
excellence. A univer-
sity that values
undergraduates. And
a university that will
not only prepare you
for a successful
career... but will give
you the skills you
need to be a lifelong
learner and leader.

And here’s something
else you should
know. Undergraduate
teaching is a priority
for EMU faculty. While
we do have 23,000
students, we take
good care of all of
them. Our student-to-
faculty ratio is an
impressive 19:1. So,
unlike undergrads at
some large, imper-
sonal universities,
you won’t find your-
self being herded into
huge lecture halls
and taught by gradu-
ate students or
teaching assistants.
Instead, you’ll be in
direct, day-to-day con-
tact with faculty. And
that, after all, is the
best way to learn.

A 2006 Best
Midwestern College by
The Princeton Review.

“The single most

important thing

you need to know

about Eastern is

that it’s a great

place to learn.” 

“my academics”
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“With more than

200 majors and

minors to choose

from, you can build 

an educational 

experience that 

prepares you for 

a successful

career… and a 

successful life.”

Accounting
Accounting Information
Systems 

Accounting, B.S./M.S. 
Actuarial Science and
Economics

Administrative
Management 

African American
Studies

Anthropology
Apparel, Textiles and
Merchandising

Applied Technology
Area Studies  
African Area Studies 
Asia-Far East Studies
Latin American Studies
Middle East and North
African Studies
Russia and Eastern
European Studies

Art
Art Education, K-12
Art History
Arts Management
Aviation Flight
Technology 

Aviation Management
Technology

Bilingual-Bicultural
Education  

Biochemistry, general 
Biochemistry, 
professional 

Biochemistry/Toxicology 
Biology
Botany
Business 
Chemistry 
Chemistry, professional 
Children's Literature
and Drama/Theatre 
for the Young 

Clinical Laboratory
Sciences 

Communication
Communication
Technology

Computer Engineering
Technology

Computer Information
Systems

Computer Science,
applied

Computer Science 
(non-teaching) 

Computer Science 
(secondary ed.) 

Computer-Aided Design
Conservation and
Resource Use

Construction
Management 

Creative Writing
Criminology and
Criminal Justice 

Cytogenetics 
Dance 
Dietetics
Early Childhood
Education 

Earth Science 
Economics 
Electronic Engineering
Technology 

Electronic Media and
Film Studies

Elementary Education 
Engineering Physics
English Language
Entrepreneurship
Finance 
Fine Art
Foreign Language
French 
German
Japanese
Spanish 

Geography 
Geology

Gerontology
Graphic Design 
Health Administration  
Historic Preservation
History
Hotel and Restaurant
Management

Industrial Distribution 
Industrial Vocational
Education

Interior Design
International Business
Journalism 
Language and
International Trade

Legal Assistant
Linguistics
Literature 
Management 
Manufacturing
Engineering Technology

Manufacturing
Marketing
Mathematics
Mathematics-Statistics
Mechanical Engineering
Technology 

Military Science/ROTC
Music
Music
Education/Instrumental

Music Education/Vocal 
Music Performance
Music Therapy

Network and
Information Technology
Administration

Nursing
Occupational Therapy,
B.S./M.S.

Philosophy
Physical Education
Physics 
Physics Research
Physiology
Political Science
Polymers and Coatings
Technology 

Pre-Architecture
Pre-Chiropractic
Pre-Dentistry
Pre-Engineering 
Pre-Law
Pre-Medicine/
Osteopathy

Pre-Mortuary Science
Pre-Optometry/Podiatry
Pre-Pharmacy 
Pre-Veterinary
Professional Writing
Psychology
Public Administration
Public Law and
Government

Public Relations
Public Safety
Administration

Science, general

Secondary Education 
Social Science
Social Work
Sociology 
Special Education
Emotionally Impaired
Hearing Impaired
Cognitively Impaired
Physically and
Otherwise Health
Impaired
Speech and Language
Impaired
Visually Impaired

Sports
Medicine/Athletic
Training

Sports
Medicine/Exercise
Science

Technical
Communication

Technology and Design
Education

Technology
Management

Theatre Arts
Therapeutic Recreation
Tourism Geography
Urban and Regional
Planning

Women’s and Gender
Studies

Written Communications

“my options”
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“At Eastern, 

learning doesn’t

stop at the 

classroom door.”

If you’re looking for 
a rigorous hands-on
learning experience,
consider an under-
graduate research
assistantship, 
supervised by faculty
and funded by the
university. EMU also
has the nation’s
longest-running under-
graduate research
symposium.

Our study abroad 
programs are incredi-
bly diverse. Explore
the world through our
unique spring and
summer travel-study
programs. Spend a
semester–or a year–
at an outstanding 
university in Canada,
Mexico, the
Netherlands, England,
France, Germany,
Sweden, Australia, or
Japan. Immerse your-
self in an intensive
language program in
Mexico, France or
Germany. Head to the
Galapagos Islands to
learn more about
biology and environ-
mental science.
Participate in a
Cultural History Tour.
Or enroll in a Special
Focus Program
abroad.

For students with
exceptionally strong
academic records,
there’s the Honors
College at Eastern
Michigan University.
This select learning
community offers
challenging interdisci-
plinary studies, 
mentoring, group and
independent research,
community service
programs, and study
abroad opportunities
as well as special 
on-campus housing,
early registration, and
other benefits. 

“my opportunities”
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“What will all

this cost you?

About the same as

many other public

universities and

private colleges.

And in some cases,

considerably less.”

Michigan and Ohio
residents can expect
to pay approximately
$15,700 a year for
tuition and fees, 
lodging, food, books
and supplies. For 
students outside
Michigan and Ohio,
that number rises to
about $27,700. 

In-state or out-of-state,
EMU: an incredible
value. That may
explain why EMU was
named Best Value for
Your Tuition Dollar in
the 2006 edition of
The Official Unbiased
Guide to the 328
Most Interesting
Colleges by Kaplan
Publishing.

To help offset the cost
of education, Eastern
Michigan also offers a
variety of scholarships.

Each year, 16 
incoming freshmen
qualify for 4-year, 
full-ride Presidential
Scholarships of
approximately
$60,000 each. In
addition, EMU offers
hundreds of:
■ Regents’ Recognition
of Excellence
Scholarships 
■ Regents’ Gold
Scholarships 
■ Eagle Scholarships 
■ National
Scholarships 

In all, EMU awards
more than $140 
million in financial aid
each year—$18 mil-
lion of it in the form
of scholarships.

For more information,
go to www.emich.edu/
go-to-emu

“my money”
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Because the transition
from high school to
college can be chal-
lenging, EMU offers
special services and
programs for freshmen.
The First Year Center,
which comprises 4 of
our 11 residence halls,
provides academic
support and other
resources to help new
students make a
smooth transition to
college life. 

In addition, our
Academic Enhance-
ment Program offers
study skills workshops
and a supervised
evening study center. 

Commuting brings its
own set of challenges,
especially for first-year
students. Fortunately,
our Commuter Central
Office has a long list

of resources designed
with off-campus 
students in mind. That
includes a newsletter,
workshops, seminars,
and coffee breaks,
plus a centrally located
lounge where com-
muters can study,
work online or just
hang out and relax. 

EMU’s stunning new
student center is truly
world-class. You have
got to see this place.
It is a gathering spot
for the entire University
community, with an
incredible variety of
things to do, including
coffee shops, food
court, theater, book-
store, fireplace
lounges, computer
labs, gameroom,
events facilities, 
meditation room, and
more, all in a gorgeous

architectural setting.
And it makes our serv-
ices to commuter and
residential students
better than they have
ever been.

"You won't be just

another face in 

the crowd. EMU is

known for its

friendly campus

and welcoming

atmosphere. Our

faculty really

care about their

students. And staff

members go out of

their way to help

out as part of the

educational com-

munity here."

“my life”



Whatever your interest,
there’s a group for
you—nearly 200 
on-campus academic
clubs, student organi-
zations, fraternities
and sororities in all.
If community service
is your passion, 
consider Alternative
Spring Break and
VISION–a program
that links students
with volunteer 
opportunities.

Interested in athletics?
As a Division I school,
Eastern competes with
Western Michigan,
Central Michigan, 
University of Toledo,
Kent State, Bowling
Green and other Mid-
American Conference
universities. In all,
EMU fields 21 varsity
sports teams for men
and women, including

football, basketball,
baseball, golf,
wrestling, track and
cross country, swim-
ming, diving, crew,
gymnastics, softball,
volleyball, and soccer.

If club sports are
more in your line,
you’ll find everything
from ice hockey, la
crosse and kayaking
to volleyball, gymnas-
tics, tennis, roller
hockey, dance, and
softball to name a few.

Eastern’s campus is
a magnet for cultural
events, including
music, dance, theatre,
national and interna-
tional entertainment,
and more. There’s a
lot happening in our
community of Ypsilanti,
one of Michigan’s
“Cool Cities.” And if

you want even more,
we are less than 
10 miles west of Ann
Arbor—another “Cool
City”—where you can
enjoy a non-stop
schedule of concerts,
films, festivals, and
live theater.

“On this campus,

boredom will be

the furthest 

thing from 

your mind.”

“my fun”
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Campus Tours
Daily tours year-round:
Monday through
Friday – 10 a.m. 
and 2 p.m. 
Saturday tours: 
10 a.m. – September
through May

Eastern Fridays
Every Friday at 10
a.m. during the fall
and winter semester,
these events include
a 90-minute walking
tour, complimentary
lunch and on-site
admissions decision
(with a completed
EMU application and,
in a sealed envelope,
official transcripts
and test scores).

Explore Eastern 
EMU’s Saturday open
houses—one in the
fall, one in the winter
—combine tours, an
academic fair, housing
information, financial
aid workshops, a
meet-and-greet faculty
event, special parent
sessions, on-site
admissions decisions,
and more.

Schedule a tour today
by calling: 
800.GO-TO-EMU 
or visit us on the web
24/7 at
www.emich.edu/
go-to-emu

“The best way to

find out if Eastern

is the right choice

for you is to visit

campus. Talk with

students and 

faculty. Check out

the learning

facilities. Spend

time in the student

center. Stop in at

the residence

halls. See how it

all looks. And

feels.”

“my future”
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The best time to
apply is during the
fall of your senior
year of high school.
However, with our
rolling admissions
policy, you can sub-
mit an application at
any time and receive
a prompt decision.

How:
1. Complete our 
online application

2. Ask your high
school to send an
official copy of your
transcript to the EMU
Admissions Office.

3. Release your 
official ACT or SAT
scores to EMU 
(EMU code for ACT is
1990, code for SAT
is 1201)

Take a step in 
the right direction. 
Apply today.
www.emich.edu/
admissions/apply

“Ready to take the

next step? It’s as

easy as visiting

www.emich.edu/

admissions/apply.”

“my decision”
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